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Vectorial Treatment of Infragluteal Fold: Erratum
In the article “Vectorial Treatment of Infragluteal 
Fold,” published as e4750 on January 11, 2023, in 
Plastic and Surgery Global Open, corrections have 
been made to the author list and affiliations. The 
spelling of co-author Felipe De Bacco’s surname 
name was misspelled, and the same author’s affilia-
tion information was incorrect. The author’s name 

and affiliation have been corrected in the original 
publication.
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